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Wednesday, 19 February 2003    
 

Illustrated talk by Josie Dew:         
 

“A Ride in the Neon Sun” 
 

Josie is a globetrotter with a 

difference.  She has cycled all over the 

World, in China, Canada, the United 

States, India, Nepal, Morocco, Iceland 

and in Europe.  She may well be 

breaking off a tour of our own 

Island’s coastline somewhere in the 

north of Scotland when she gives us 

her return visit.  On this occasion 

Josie will tell of her travels in Japan – 

the title of her talk is a good 

indication that it will be something 

out of the ordinary! 
  

Guildford Travel Club meets at the Methodist Church Hall, Wharf 

Road, off Woodbridge Road, Guildford (next to cricket ground) on 

alternate Wednesdays from October to April at 8.00pm (doors open at 

7.30pm).  Visitors are welcome - £4 per meeting (Student Card 

Holders - £2).  For more information or to join: 
 

telephone:  01483 427526 

e-mail:  gtc@appin.demon.co.uk 

 

    www.guildfordtravelclub.org.uk       

 
 

Appropriate and self-explanatory brink wall in India 

 


